POMPERAUG YOUTH LACROSSE

BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Monday, January 14, 2013 @ 7:30 PM

Heritage Hotel, Southbury, CT

Board Voting Activities:

· Acceptance of December meeting minutes

Operations / Ongoing Business: 

1. Treasurer’s report
2. Winter Clinic: Revenue exceeded cost by around $2000; reviewed alternative locations for 2014 (Danbury Sports Dome and Waterbury Athletic Center)
3. Spring registration: Tryouts on April 2nd at NYA for Boys Seniors and possibly Boys Lightning 
4. Coach registration: Need to push to get all coaches registered early. We need 5 weeks to get shirts delivered. The Charles River 3810 - Men's Color Blocked Wicking Polo with anti-microbial treatment that inhibits the growth of odor-causing bacteria was selected. The majority of the coaches present voted for Black (Matt voted for Red)
5. Merchandise: We are only aware of one dispute that was settled in the customer's favor. We've also received positive feedback from a few members.   
6. Uniform shorts / skorts: Chris C. is setting up the store with the remaining merchandise and will send out an email when setup is complete. 
7. Sponsorship: Reviewed updated sponsorship form. Christine will update form on web and begin process.
8. Scheduling: Dave Mentgen will assist with Boys’ scheduling. Matt and Dave C. reviewed practice schedule after the meeting.
9. Spring turf games: No update - need to wait for Spring schedule
10. Field lining at Settlers: Board agreed to lining at Settlers - yellow lining for Boys on both fields (assuming the town lines both fields for Girls) 

11. HTGD (May 5th): Draft schedule approved. Use portable creases for half-field games.
12. Volunteering: Need to revisit when Jenn is available
13. Picnic: June 7th (permit pending); we should try to recruit parents for cooking since the coaches and Board members do everything else.
14. Summer Camp – Paragon: We could hand out a flyer at winter clinic to see if there would be any interest. Add question to spring registration [post meeting decision].
15. Voting: The Board unanimously approved the purchase of 4 portable creases (approx. $125 each) to be used for the half field games on HTGD.
16. Next meeting: Mon, Feb 4th 
Action Items:

1. Matt to setup 2013 Season, Divisions, and Teams - COMPLETE 

2. Dave C. to start to enter games 

3. Chris W. to submit paperwork to get on bank accounts  

4. Chris C. to go to P&R to request pavilion permit for picnic on June 7th 

5. Dave A. to investigate an umbrella insurance policy in addition to the current coverage ($2M).
6. Annual Food Drive / Equipment Donation & Swap: Christine to follow up with P&R
